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All the 2nd year {3rd Sern.} U.G. students are hereby informed
that our Central Library has organized the "Lihrary Orientation
Programme" on Friday, 23th September 2022 at 1 p.m. in the
Seminar Hall.

This programme is organized for the students to make them
aware of Library resources, services, and rules.

All the academic departrnents are requested to kindly inform
their students to attend the said programme.
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